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Further Information Contact: 

Rep. Adam Neylon (608) 266-5120 

Rep. Neylon Issues Statement on Ending Miller Park Tax 

Madison— Today State Representative Adam Neylon (R-Pewaukee) issued the following statement after voting to pass 

Assembly Bill 73, legislation ending the Miller Park Stadium District Sales Tax in 2020: 

“I am happy to vote today for AB 73, which will end the Miller Park Sales Tax by August 31, 2020. This tax, 

which was approved in 1995 and is in fact older than some of those who play at Miller Park, has generated more 

than $577 million in revenue for the Stadium District. It was originally put in place to satisfy a debt of $259 for 

construction and equipment.  

“By ending the Miller Park Sales Tax we are being responsible stewards of tax dollars.” 
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